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OF LABOR INQUIRY CONCERNING PTE
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June 23, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 21-92 RE: INSTITUTE RESPONSE TO
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR INQUIRY CONCERNING PTE 77-4

Attached for your information is a
copy of the Institute’s response to the Department of Labor’s inquiry concerning Prohibited

Transaction Exemption 77-4. (See Institute Memorandum to Pension Committee No. 4-92,

dated January 13, 1992.) We will keep you informed of further developments. Kathy D.
Ireland Associate Counsel - Pension Attachment KDI:bb
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